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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 12:14 AM on 04 Jul 2015 from Ms Kalli Hampton.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Longford Park Parcel D And E Phase 3 Longford Park Road Bodicote 

	Proposal:
	Reserved Matters to 05/01337/OUT - 125 residential units on Parcels D and E 

	Case Officer:
	Caroline Ford 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Ms Kalli Hampton

	Email:
	

	Address:
	29 Oxford Road, Bodicote, Banbury OX15 4AB



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We would prefer to be allowed access to the new development to allow safe entry for our children to access the new facilities provided. we believe it would be more beneficial to us and existing neighbours if there was a footpath/ road directly behind the boundary lines rather than garden to garden. We cannot speak for our neighbours but can see from the plans that some gardens are now overlooked but several houses which does raise some concerns.



